
From: John Mutton   
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 4:09 PM 
Subject: Correspondence for the Council Agenda 

 

Mayor and Members of Council, 
 
On behalf of Cannapiece Corporation, the industry leader in health and regulatory 
compliance in the cannabis sector, we would respectfully ask Council to refer our 
zoning/licensing bylaw request to staff if Council chooses to "opt in" to recreational 
cannabis sales in your municipality. 
 
Based on our expertise across North America, we would like to offer the following 
suggested wording to ensure that the recreational cannabis dispensaries have the 
highest compliance level, both for health and security of the patients/clients and the 
public. 
 
We would request that "Preference be given to those recreational cannabis 
dispensaries that have a Health Canada approved medicinal cannabis health clinic with 
a medical practitioner on site" 
 
Best Regards, 
 

--  

John Mutton | President and Chief Executive Officer 

  

Municipal Solutions - Energy and Infrastructure 

 


